



Mrs Gill Pett
Flookburgh CofE Primary School
Winder Lane, Flookburgh
Grange-over-Sands
Cumbria
LA11 7LE

November 2024

Dear Mrs Gill Pett.

Congratulations on achieving the PTI Primary Hub Mark

We are delighted to confirm and recognise your school's commitment to enriching subject provision and leadership through your participation in the South Lakes Primary Hub last year. The impact of your school's participation in the hub, that you have shared with us, demonstrates your commitment to introducing pupils to challenging and enriching materials in the classroom. You have been pivotal in the role of encouraging teachers to engage in Continuing Professional Development to develop teachers' subject knowledge and motivating them to develop engagement within and beyond the curriculum.

The work shared by you and your peers last year has been truly inspiring. Everyone at the PTI would like to extend their thanks and warmest congratulations for the outstanding work you are achieving in your school. Please find enclosed your certificate in recognition of this achievement.

Yours sincerely,

Clare O'Sullivan

Head of Educational Strategy, School Development and Membership



14-15 Lower Grosvenor Place, London, SW1W 0EX

T 020 3174 3106 F 020 7824 8370 E mail@ptieducation.org W www.ptieducation.org

